
NOTICE INVITING SEALED PROPOSALS (BIDS) 
 

FOR ANNUAL SUPPLY AND DELIVERY OF 
 

Fuel-Unleaded and ULS Diesel 
Red Dye Diesel 

  
 

 (Two independent bids) 
  

FOR LAS VIRGENES MUNICIPAL WATER DISTRICT 
 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of Directors of Las Virgenes Municipal Water 
District invites and will receive sealed proposals (bids) up to the hour of 2:00 P.M. on 
Wednesday, March 22, 2023 for the annual supply and delivery of 1.) Fuel-Unleaded & 
ULS Diesel   and 2.) Red Dye Diesl to the District (two independent bids).  Bids received 
after the time stated in the Request for Bids will not be accepted and will be returned, 
unopened, to the bidder.  The time shall be determined by the time on the customer 
service telephone console in our Headquarters. Proposals will be publicly opened and 
read aloud at the office of the District, 4232 Las Virgenes Road, Calabasas, California. 
 
Said bids shall conform to and be responsive to the Instructions to Bidders, Specifications, 
and Bid Documents for said work as heretofore approved by the District. District contact 
for information regarding this bid is the District Purchasing Supervisor, Gretchen Bullock, 
CPPB, gbullock@lvmwd.com.   
 
Each bid must be on the District bid form and shall be sealed and filed with the 
District at or before the time stated in this Notice. 
 
All terms and conditions contained in the Instruction to Bidders, Specifications, and Bid 
Documents shall become part of the contract.  The District reserves the right to reject any 
and all bids and to waive any and all irregularities in any bid.  No bidder may withdraw 
their bid after the said time for bid openings until 90 days thereafter or until the District 
has made a final award to the successful bidder or has rejected all bids, whichever event 
first occurs. 
 
The District reserves the right to select the schedule(s) under which the bids are 
compared and contract(s) are awarded. 
 
 
Dated: March 9, 2023 
 
 
LAS VIRGENES MUNICIPAL WATER DISTRICT 


